
Fiona Carson - Principal 

3rd September 2020 

Enrolments for 2021 Foundation 
students now being taken 

 

Please contact the office on 5722 1326  
or visit our website for more information  

Watch our virtual tour! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/appinparkps/ 
http://www.appinparkps.vic.edu.au/ 
appin.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

Chocolate money can be returned when collecting learning packs on Monday. 

Learning Packs can be collected in the Multipurpose Room  
on Monday between 9.15am & 10.30am 

Hi Everyone,  
 

As we move closer to the end of term three we are eagerly awaiting news of what school will look like for the 
final term of the year. At this stage no information is available to share with you about a return to school. 
Hopefully some news will come to us via the government announcements over the weekend.  
 

A big thanks to all the students and families for taking up this week’s challenge of engaging more in          
the learning packs that are being provided each week and the opportunity to take part in class WebEx  
meetings. I have snuck into a few meetings and it has been great to see many smiling faces looking back at 
me and the excitement they have in sharing what they have been doing at home. Teaching teams are   
looking at ways to engage in learning differently for the last week of term, by providing our students with 
more choice in the activities and tasks they complete. 
 

While we have been in the remote setting for some time now, it is important to keep having conversations 
with your children around COVID-19 and its implication on our day to day life. Our children are at times   
excellent listeners, but don’t always understand the context or implications behind adult conversations, so 
don’t necessarily hear the right information. It’s important that you check in with your children regularly to 
find out what’s happening for them.  
 

R U OK? Day 
Next Thursday, 10th  September is R U OK? Day. The learning packs that are collected on Monday will have 
activities relating to the day. We are asking all our students, both those at home and those at school, to 
wear something yellow. Students at school do not need to wear their school uniform on this day but can 
come in casual clothes.  
 

Curriculum Day 
A reminder that we have a student free day next Wednesday. The packs that you collect on Monday will 
provide you with work for 4 days. Staff will be using the day to take part in professional learning on the topic 
of School Wide Behaviour Management. Just Kids is available if you need care for your children. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/appinparkps/
http://www.appinparkps.vic.edu.au/
mailto:appin.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au


This Week at Appin Park! 

School Email Contacts: 
 

Fiona Carson: Fiona.Carson@education.vic.gov.au  Jaimie Leerson: Jaimie.Leerson@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Richie Arnold: Richard.Arnold@education.vic.gov.au Joanne Beattie: Joanne.Beattie@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Robyn Elliott:  Robyn.Elliott@education.vic.gov.au  Jackie Gardner: Jackie.Gardner@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Andy Grant: Andrew.Grant@education.vic.gov.au  Craig Kerlin: Craig.Kerlin@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Wendy Martin: Wendy.Martin@education.vic.gov.au Emily O’Brien: Emily.O’Brien2E@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Andrew Storer: Andrew.Storer@education.vic.gov.au Chris Vescio: Christine.Vescio@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Rachelle Gambold: Rachelle.Gambold@education.vic.gov.au    
 

School Email:  appin.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
All teachers can be emailed via Compass 
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